To whom it concerns.
I write to you about the proposed Tourism Act with specific reference to the proposal for Green, Yellow, and Red Zones.  Comments in the media give the Park as an example that could be a Red Zone.  The Park represents a major, untapped tourism opportunity for Greenland.  Its closeness to Iceland, spectacular fjords, and pleasant inner fjord climates represent a significant potential.  From my outsiders perspective, it seems that the Park is being singled out and economically sterilised as a potential Red Zone because of the strain it could place on Greenland’s search and rescue capacity, and the impact a this could have on more populated parts of the country.  This is not an insurmountable challenge.  The potentially exclusive nature of the Park is of interest to very wealthy individuals or activities that have the financial capacity to have their own SAR capacity (for a simple example, a dedicated helicopter on standby with a medic team).    Such activities in the Park also have positive spill-over effects on regional towns such as Ittoqqortoormiit.  Given the aerial size, and economic potential of the Park I strongly encourage that the area be zoned yellow where special provisions can be considered.  
Kind regards
Dr Jonathan Bell (a person with experience in northeast Greenland since 2018).

